
Rockbridge Road 
between Allgood Rd and 

Rowland Rd will be closed 
to thru traffic from 7:00pm 
on Friday 11/3/2023 until 

5:00am Monday 11/6/2023 
for roadway construction. 

Access to all businesses 
will be maintained 

throughout the weekend. 
For additional information please contact  

337-281-7202 

Schedule subject to change if weather 
conditions dictate. 


